
 

 

 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MONDAY 13 JULY 2020 

 

SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT OFFICES CLOSE UNTIL NEXT MONDAY 

 

The main offices of Sekhukhune District Municipality (SDM) in Groblersdal are closed until 

next Monday (20 July 2020).  

The number of positive COVID-19 cases among officials of SDM now stands at 11.  

 

In addition, approximately 48 officials await their results. Consequently they’re expected to 

work from home in self-isolation.  

 

The closure will provide an opportunity to decontaminate the offices.  

 

However, workers in satellite offices and those who aren’t office bound will continue to report 

for duty as usual.  

 

Executive Mayor Cllr Keamotseng Stanley Ramaila wishes officials who tested positive for 

COVID-19 a speedy recovery. 
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